



20 July 2014 The Secretary Ballarat Tramway Museum P O Box 632 BALLARAT VIC 3353

Attention Warren Doubleday

Dear Secretary,

As the two surviving daughters of Vin Dalton (above), and sisters of Norman Dalton , we were delighted to see the photo from your archives of Vin grinding tram wheels in the tram-shed.

This is the only photo we have seen of him during that period, and it brought back many memories.

We also enjoyed reading "Fares Please", and some of our experiences were similar to those described by Tramway Man No 19. It was a lovely time of our lives.

We also had an uncle, Victor Mawby, who was an Inspector at Ballarat, and later was instrumental in phasing out trams in Bendigo (we believe?). His son, Roy Mawby, was an Electrical Engineer who worked with the dredges in Morwell.

We would like to make a small donation in memory of the above and to help with the wonderful work you are doing to preserve this piece of Ballarat history.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Glenyce Chrystal (nee Dalton, younger sister)

2/25 Bournemouth Cres

Wembley Downs WA 6019

## noelnglen@iinet.net.au

Ms Joane Courtemanche (nee Dalton, elder sister)

1/146 Macalister St

Sale, Vic 3850

jdcmanche@bigpond.com

le M. Chrystal

\$200.00 chq (NAB)
Palmyra wh

Paid in @Depol 28/7/14

Letter to Wallen D

LAM